
 

 

 

 

 

April 2018  

 

Dear Learning Tree Families,  

We are excited to announce our annual spring fundraiser! The Learning Tree 

Preschool will “Walk Across America” for the fifth year in a row.  

The event will kick off on April 16, 2018 and end on May 11, 2018. All 

money will be due on May 11, 2018.  

Each class will run/walk laps in gym/outside to promote health and wellness 

in our school and community. “Laps” will be tallied and recorded as a 

classroom. Each lap will equal a “state”.  

Each child will request pledges from friends and family – any amount is 

appreciated! Families can collect donations anytime during the four-week 

time frame. Prizes will be awarded to the top earning students and classes!  

Learning Tree Families and YMCA members can also participate with a $20 

donation. Thirty minutes of physical activity will equal one state covered. A 

board in the lobby will track individuals’ progress. The person that covers the 

most states will also win a prize. PLEASE REGISTER AT THE WELCOME 

CENTER.  

We greatly appreciate whatever contribution you/others can make, as we 

look forward to funding our future fundraisers, Teacher Appreciation Week 

and continued progress of our Outdoor Learning Environment!  

We look forward to finishing out this year with a successful and fun event!  

Sincerely,  

The Family Action Board 

learningtreefamilyactionboard@gmail.com  

mailto:learningtreefamilyactionboard@gmail.com

